
 
 
 
 

 

24 September 2024 

Dear Families, 

 

Year 7 Tutor Parents’ Evening – Thursday 3 October 2024 
 
We would like to invite you to attend Year 7 Tutor Parents’ Evening on Thursday 3 October 2024 from 
4.00-6.30pm. This parents’ evening will provide you with the opportunity to speak with your child’s form 
tutor about how your child is transitioning into secondary school. The form tutor will discuss your child’s 
timetable, behaviour and attendance.  
 
Your child will be asked to book an appointment time with their form tutor this week.  
 
The Head of Year 7 (Mr Bhatti), SENCo (Miss Jones) and the Senior Leadership Team will also be available 
if you need to speak to them. When you arrive, please enter via the main reception and sign in. 

We expect that you will be able to attend and look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Mrs Miller 
Senior Vice Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 


